Investment to support the provision of new pupil places in schools
http://www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations/archive/archive1.cfm?CONID=190

Summary of Results

The consultation concerned changing the way capital allocations are made for new pupil places (Basic Need).  The aims were to simplify the process and remove bureaucratic burdens.  Four models were put forward ranging from minimal change  to the current system, to moving to a formulaic approach.  The majority of respondents (77 per cent) favoured a formulaic approach, and the proposals to simplify the arrangements.  Others were concerned that a formulaic approach would not target resources sufficiently well (17 per cent), or did not explicity express a preference.  To ensure that a formula was responsive to local circumstances most (68 per cent) of respondents favoured the use of LEA based forecasts in the model.  In the event of a formulaic approach being adopted there was general support for a "safety-valve" mechanism to deliver additional resources to meet exceptional circumstances which the formula did not take account of sufficiently.
